Serving This Sunday June 5

Altar Guild: Helen White, Joanne Smith, Pam Frye

Counting Committee: (Sunday) Blake Martin, Debbie Jenkins

(Monday): Britt and Nancy Stiltner

Sound Technician: Lee Hickman / Charles Hucks

Ushers: Hunter Jenkins (Head Usher), Randy Bell, Kelly Cooper, Jimmy Hammond, Andy Hendrick, Morgan Martin, Charles Myers, Bert Owen, Lavon Singleton, Matt Schlaefer, David Ribelin

Nursery Volunteers: Allison Dudley, Courtney Hardee, Jon

Hayes, Sally Goldfinch, Emmelyn Hood Children's Church: Tammy and Emily Steiner Evening Service (Hut): Reverend Mac Kinnett

Serving Next Sunday June 12

Altar Guild: Helen White, Joanne Smith, Pam Frye

Counting Committee: (Sunday) Blake Martin, Debbie Jenkins

(Monday): Britt and Nancy Stiltner

Sound Technician: Lee Hickman / Charles Hucks

Ushers: Hunter Jenkins (Head Usher), Randy Bell, Kelly Cooper, Jimmy Hammond, Andy Hendrick, Morgan Martin, Charles Myers, Bert Owen, Lavon Singleton, Matt Schlaefer, David Ribelin

Nursery Volunteers: Katie Hinson, Ansley Key, Heyward Key,

Chelsa Fenner, Mattie Hucks
Children's Church: Sherry Seremet

Evening Service (Hut): Reverend Jack Fenner

Known Congregational Concerns

Hospitals: CMC: Charles Dusenbury

Assisted Living Facilities:

Kingston: Ruth Anderson; **Conway Manor**: Mildred Jones, Mary Hucks, Edith Lewis, **Agape Senior Living**: Gladys

Alexander; Laurinburg, NC: Carolyn Cox

At Home: Catherine Causey, Billy and Sylvia Avant, Lynda Garvine, Jane Gore, Diane Rodwell, Gwen Mishoe, Wallace Singleton, Carmen Smith, Tony and Tootsie Atkins, Frankie Hart, Tommy Jordan, Irene Calhoun, Gene Grace Holbert, Gene Parker, Ruth Thomas.

You may leave your bulletin in the pew and our ushers will recycle it. Reduce, reuse, and recycle!

This Week at First Church

Sunday, June 5

10:00 a.m. Sunday School

10:00 a.m. The Hut Bible Study / Broadcast 100.9 FM

11:00 a.m. Morning Worship / Sanctuary

1:00 p.m. Carillon Choir Party / Martin's Home

6:00 p.m. Evening Service / Hut

7:30 p.m. College Students Supper Club / El Cerro's

Monday, June 6

9:00 a.m. Liturgical Arts / FLC

7:00 p.m. Henry/Rogers Circle / FLC Senior Room

9:00 p.m. FUMC vs. Christ UMC / Field A

Tuesday, June 7

9:00 a.m. Liturgical Arts / FLC

9:30 a.m. Staff Meeting / FLC Senior Room

10:00 a.m. Burroughs/Collins Circle / TBA

12:00 p.m. Bulletin Deadline

9:00 p.m. FUMC vs. First Baptist Church / Field A

Wednesday, June 8

9:00 a.m. Liturgical Arts / FLC

7:00 p.m. Chancel Choir Rehearsal / Sanctuary

Thursday, June 9

9:00 a.m. Liturgical Arts / FLC

3:00 p.m. Grief Support Group / FLC Senior Room

FUMC Staff

The Reverend Paul M. Kinnett, Pastor
Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist
Neal Hendrick, Dir. of Children & Youth
Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant
Elaine Weidman, Bookkeeper
Jan Kyzer, Nursery Coordinator
Phillip Edwards, Facilities Manager
Gayle Fanshaw, Nursery

mac.kinnett@fumcconway.org
billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org
neal.hendrick@fumcconway.org
office@fumcconway.org
elaine.weidman@fumcconway.org
jan.kyzer@fumcconway.org
phillip.edwards@fumcconway.org

CAP Food Needs for June

All non-perishables are needed.



Liturgical Arts Week











Architectural
Scavenger
Hunts





In the Life of Our Church



2011 South Carolina Annual Conference June 8 ~ 12 Florence Civic Center

Pentecost is Next Sunday

Next Sunday we celebrate Pentecost, the birthday of the church! Our procession will be led by the cross, spirit kite, acolyte, chancel choir, and children with streamers symbolizing fire. Everyone is encouraged to wear something red and join us for our Pentecost celebration in worship.

On Going Group Grief Support

This is a free program provided by Goldfinch Funeral Home and open to anyone who is struggling with the loss of a loved one. The program includes weekly meetings where those who have experienced the loss of a loved one come together to share their experiences and their challenges. FUMC hosts the group every Thursday at 3:00 p.m. in the FLC Senior Room. Meghan Goldfinch is the facilitator and may be reached at 843-248-4211 for more information.



Vacation Bible School: July 10 ~ 14 / 6:00-8:00 p.m.

VBS volunteers are needed. There are many different ways to serve. Please contact Neal Hendrick if you'd like to participate in any way!



FUMC's first Faith Adventures for adults!

Monday, June 6 at 8:30 a.m.

Bus, carpool or meet at the Sea Captains in Myrtle Beach for breakfast; then tour

St. John's Greek Orthodox Church at 10:00 a.m.

Mark your calendars for a wonderful time of fellowship.

Church bus will leave the FLC at 8:00 a.m.

2011 High School Graduates

Julia Renee Brooks Daughter of Mark and Debby Brooks Graduated from Carolina Forest High School Will attend Spartanburg Methodist College

Remanda Kayslee Fenner
Daughter of Jack and Jackie Fenner
Graduated from Carolina Forest High School
Will attend the University of South Carolina

2011 College Graduates

George Henry Martin III
Graduated from The Citadel,
The Military College of South Carolina, summa cum laude
Honors Program, BA in History, minor in Spanish
May 2011

Scott James Steiner Graduated from Clemson University BS in Turfgrass Management December 2010

Congratulations!

Emily Ann Steiner is a Jr. Marshall for Conway High School. Congratulations Emily, FUMC is so proud of you!

BBCS

BBCS? Do you wonder what it is? Have you seen the signs? Would you like to help? BBCS stands for *Brown Bag Catch-Up Special*. It's a program designed to allow us to erase our budget deficit. All of us have some amount of discretionary income-money that we use to buy lunch, Starbucks or that special pair of blue jeans, you know what it is. Our challenge to you is to avoid that purchase and donate the money to your church to help us wipe out our deficit. You will notice brown bags throughout the church. Simply take your extra contribution, put it in a brown bag and drop it in the collection plate. The amount we collect and the resulting reduction in our deficit will appear in each weekly bulletin.

PRAY ABOUT IT....THINK ABOUT IT....CONSIDER IT....
AND THEN DO IT!

College Students/Young Adults Supper Club

Tonight at 7:30 p.m. at El Cerro's in Conway. Each week throughout the summer we'll gather at a different local restaurant to enjoy spending time together. Count on a variety of interesting topics to discuss. Food, fun and fellowship, a great combination! Next Sunday's location will be decided at tonight's supper. See Neal Hendrick for all the details.

Altar Flowers

Altar flowers are needed for the months of June and July. Please take a moment to sign up for a Sunday.

Birthdays This Week

June 6: Tootsie Atkins, Margaret Jordan, Billy Jones June7: Maxine Dunn, Bo Ives, Kevin Cox, Philip Bell Iune 8: Fitz Smith

June 9: George Heyward Goldfinch, Franklin Sanders June 10: Leonard Rodwell, Lee James

<u>Attendance</u>

Sunday School	106
Morning Worship	179
Evening Service	17

Stewardship Report

Operating	5,447.82
BBCS	75.00
Good Samaritan	15.00
Epworth	25.00
Sub Total	5,562.82
Building Fund	1,684.00
Total	7,246.82

2011 Budget Report

Budget Deficit to Date:	(50,880.29)
Budget Receipts to Date:	173,006.14
Budget Needs to Date:	223,886.43